
 

 

 

 

September 20, 2012 

BANK HOLIDAY 

 

The State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) and all offices of SBP Banking Services 

Corporation (SBP BSC), including the Public Debt Offices, will remain closed on 

Friday the 21
st
 September, 2012 being Public Holiday declared by the Government 

of Pakistan on account of Youm-e-Ishq-e-Rasool (PBUH). 
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